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07 September 2022 
 
Photograph permission 
 
Digital photographs and videos are regularly used in school as part of curriculum work.  Sometimes 
these images are displayed in school.  These images may be used by school in school publications, such 
as the school prospectus, newsletters, the school Facebook page or the school website.  These images 
may be used by the media and local authority in their publications. 
 
Parents/carers are asked to give permission for images of their child to be used. 
 

I give permission for photographs/images of my child to be used on displays in 
school. 
Please circle one 
 

Yes No 

I give permission for photographs/images of my child to be used in school 
publications listed above. 
Please circle one 
 

Yes No 

I give permission for photographs/images of my child to be used by the media 
and local authority in their publications. 
Please circle one 
 

Yes No 

 

 

Name of child  
 

Class  
 

Signed  
 

Date  
 

 
 
Please complete, sign and return to school by Friday 09 September 2022. 
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